Gentet, Matthias

From: Tanya Zak NG
Sent: 06 August 2017 17:49

To: Planning

Subject: Fwd: cutting down trees ref 2017/2052/T

---------- Forwarded message --------—-

From: Tanya Zak <[
Date: 2017-06-22 13:34 GMT+01:00

Subject: Fwd: cutting down trees ref 2017/2052/T

To: planning@camden.gov.uk

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Tanya Zak

Date: 2017-04-25 15:35 GMT+01:00
Subject: cutting down trees ref 2017/2052/T

To: planning@camden gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam

T am writing in response to the Application to cut trees down ref. number 2017/4393/T

I am the owner of 2nd floor flat, 60 Pilgrims lane, London NW3 1SN.

In response to the proposal to cut down 1 tree in the garden of our house, I can say that we all at 60 pilgrims
lane strongly object to cutting down 1 or more trees in the garden, because this it the wonderful feature of
this house and surrounding houses and gardens for a long time and it is fantastic and nice, and a refuge and
food for numerous animals and birds. No insects on those trees present any more problems then on any
other tree. We had never seen any problems from those trees. It feeds many birds and squirrels and so on.
All these suggestion to cut the trees seem to be coming from one source, but all the people from 5 flats of
our house - 60 Pilgrims lane - we had spoken to about this are against cutting the trees down.

Please no cutting down of the lovely trees in the garden of our building. We live here and we want it, we
love it. Please can we ask to may be not file requests to cut down the trees in garden of our property
continuously, because we clearly will always be against for the same reasons as described in our earlier
objections in april, june and now in august of the same year.

Thank you, Mrs Tatiana Z. Wallis



